ED Response to Comments During the 60-day Comment Period for OMB #: 1810-0686

The Department received one substantive comments during the 60-day comment period. The
commenter suggested that the Department adjust some formatting issues to make the document
more user friendly and to prevent errors from users filling it out. The Department appreciates the
suggestions to improve the efficiency of the MSIX User Application and will move forward with
some of the changes that were suggested.



